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Back on track scheduled in Francorchamps on March 21st 

Although it is not yet a competition, the Spa Open Pit Lane will be an excellent way to get 
back on your feet following the winter break. The event organized by Roadbook Racing 
Organization will also be the first chance of the year to enjoy the most beautiful track in the 
world. In utmost safety and without any time pressure, the drivers will race in an ideal and 
friendly context for both themselves and their followers and partners. 
  
To make it easier for you, we have listed all the practical information in the following table. 

•  Saturday, March 21st 
•  Track access from 9 and 12 am then from 1 to 6 pm 
•  A maximum of 80 cars will be allowed during the day 
•  A maximum noise level of 103dB 
•  Accessible to both vintage and modern cars (except SUVs, motor homes, vans and other 

vehicles with less than four wheels). 
•  "Open wheels" type cars Formula - Single seater (open wheels) are not accepted.•  

Convertible (cabriolet) accepted on condition that the hood is closed and that the cabriolet 
is equipped with a roll-over bar for the driver and one for the passenger. 

•  Racing tires (slick) allowed for competition mountings if equipped with a roll bar. 
•  Every car must be equipped with a towing ring 
•  A car spot in an F1 box 
•  Four straps for as many drivers on the same car. 
•  Helmet approved for road use 
•  Arms and legs of the contestants must be protected 
•  Free for one passenger (minimum 18 years old and helmet mandatory) 
•  There will be a race number provided by the organizer on the right front door of the car to 

allow access to the track. 
•  650€ VAT included for each car and includes: 4 driver bracelets + 1 car spot in a F1 box 

www.spaopenpitlane.com 
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